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Curriculum

The children are exploring the theme` Many Stories One Australia’. Our numeracy focus is on transitioning the children to preschool by using visuals to illustrate our daily routine. Children are settling in well as they participate in snack time, lunch and mat time routines and know our expectations. Children are becoming familiar with one another’s names as they participate in such activities as measuring the heights of friends and using comparative language to describe their observations.

The children’s language and literacy are being promoted as they learn such rhymes and songs as- Everyone Clap Hands, The Seven Steps and Five Speckled Frogs. Each day the children will have small group story time where they will listen to such stories as We’re Going on a Bear Hunt.

As part of our multi-cultural program children are discussing the Kaurna culture and learning to sing the song` Heads Shoulders Knees and Toes’ in the Kaurna language.

Our physical education program is focussed on promoting the children’s balance, walking and posture.

The child protection program has as its focus the children’s awareness of fair and unfair behaviour, rights and responsibilities and feelings. Children will listen to the story The Rainbow Fish and brainstorm feelings. Children are also making hand prints and considering the gentle words and kind hands that they use at preschool when playing with their friends.

Occasional Care 
During the last few weeks the children have been engaging in activities to assist them to settle into the New Year and program. Our activities have been playdough with cutters, sandpit play and water/ice play and sea creatures, handprints (some took a copy home), Owl Babies Story (about waiting for Mummy to return), music time with shakers, Home corner with cooking utensils, drawing with crayons.

Arrival and Departure Times

Gates are locked overnight to discourage vandalism and are unlocked at 8.30am.  Staff start work at 8.15am and have limited time to set up in the mornings so please stay with your child until we start kindergarten at 8.30 am. You are welcome to come between 2.45pm and 3.00pm in the afternoon to pick up your child and avoid the traffic congestion.  Children are dismissed at 3.00pm.  Staff often have meetings after preschool so it is important that you pick your child up on time.  If there is an emergency please call the centre.  If you change your arrangements for pick up please call the centre, or write it in the diary at the sign in sheets and speak with a staff member. 
Parking

Please park safely on Bathbank Crescent and watch for children. The car park is for Woodend Children’s Centre and Woodend Primary School staff.  Please do not park on yellow lines or in front of Emergency Entrance as it is prohibited and will result in fines from the Marion Council.
PAVERS

There are uneven pavers on our paths please look for the yellow lines and caution signs so children and adults do not run on the paths to be safe . Children are not to walk on the retaining walls at the front of the building so safety.
Lunch

Please pack a healthy lunch for children and pack extra lunch like two snacks and one and ½ sandwiches for the day as some children are hungry during the day.  Lunches stay in their bag so please pack an ice box to keep them cool.  . When it is extremely hot please place children’s lunch boxes on the trolley inside the playroom.  We are a nut free preschool so please check on packaging for nut traces. 
CYHS Health Screenings – Appointment sheet on board by double door entrance. The screening is on 13/3/2019 at Woodend Primary School. The screening happens every term and are for children over 4 years and 3 months. Speak with Jenny for more details.
GOVERNING COUNCIL   2019

Brooke Westphalen (Chair) Lauren Nunns (Secretary), Jade Bird (Treasurer), Nicola Ward, Louise Scanlon, Kate Loudoun, Lyndsay Marshall, Sarah Bailey, Kimberly Bates, Tanya Curtis, Shannon Velazquez. 
 A Governing Council newsletter is coming your way soon. 
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Have you read?





The white board





The program inside the centre





Your check list:


   Close the gates when you come and go.





   Pack a hat, water bottle, lunch and 2 snacks in your child’s bag.





   Apply sun screen on your child each day.





 No hat no Play outside - we do not have spare hats.





   Sign your child in and out on the daily attendance sheet (they are on a table on the verandah)





Follow us on Facebook - on


� HYPERLINK "https://m.facebook.com/woodendchildrenscentre" �https://m.facebook.com/woodendchildrenscentre�





Occasional Care 


Sessions are on Mondays, am and pm and Tuesdays are.  Phone 8322 0677.








AGM Monday 11 February 7pm at the centre. Come along and be part of the Governing Council 2019. Notices displayed  
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